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Please Scroll Down for all of the Community News!  
 
Library Events 
Corte Madera Library 

●​ Kids Book Club Hosted By Debbie Toizer Grades 4+Up. THE NEW 
KID, A GRAPHIC NOVEL BY JERRY CRAFT 
Wednesday, November 6th, 7:00pm  
To sign up & to reserve a copy, please call (415-924-6382)  
For more information, click here. 
 

Larkspur Library  
●​ Fingerless Glove Craft Workshop Thursday, November 7th at 4pm 

to 6pm at Larkspur Library. Learn how to make a shrunken sweater 
into a pair of cozy fingerless gloves.  Not too handy with a sewing 
machine?  Not to worry!  This low sew project can be completed with 
our patterns and just a needle and thread.  Shrunken sweaters 
provided. For ages 8 and up. Please RSVP to 415-927-5005 or 
library@cityoflarkspur.org 

 

Tidalwaves Winter Swim season will be held at Redwood High School 
and goes from November 13th - February 7th.  

●​ Practices are held Monday through Friday (come to as many or as 
few a week as you like--coaches recommend 3x a week to get the 
most out of the program), beginning at either 3:45pm or 4:30pm, 
depending on age, which makes it an easy after school activity for all 
'team ready' swimmers ages 6-18.  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B81KSTWboo1hZ0JaVnlsZ0ZFQ1Vud05IOWtlMjNNTmZNV2pN/view?usp=sharing


●​ ALL NEW swimmers ages 8 & Under must register for the "New 8 & 
Under Assessment" group. Assessments will be held on November 
2nd.  
 

●​ Cost is $435 for entire season.  Registration is open. 
Swim schedule: 

●​ High School Swimmers M-F 3:45-5:00  
●​ Ages 12 - 14 M-F 3:45-5:00  
●​ Ages 10 & Unders (more experienced) M-F 3:45-4:30  
●​ Ages 10 & Unders (less experienced) M-F 3:45-4:20  
●​ Ages High 10's to 14's M-F 4:30-5:30  

 
Please check directly with coach Marie (mariemcswim@yahoo.com) If you 
are unsure which group to register for. Visit www.gowaves.com for more 
information. 
 
 
Twin Cities Girl Softball Hello Softball Community! Registration is now 
open for the Twin Cities Girls Softball 2020 Season!  We hope your 
daughter(s) will play this year.  Registration will close on December 15th so 
we can have teams set in early to mid-January.  We highly encourage early 
registration, especially if there is a particular team you want to be part of. 
You can register through the following link: Maringirlssoftball.org/tc-reg  
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